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I strongly oppose SB 408 and the Government Overreach that would come along 

with it. I'm a huge advocate for integrative/functional/naturopathic medicine. 

Mainstream medicine failed me, while integrative/naturopathic medicine healed me. 

The last thing we need is more bureaucracy and unelected government officials (e.g., 

OHA) having more control. Please direct our taxpayer dollars to more pressing 

matters.  


